LOUISE M. BEYEA, D.V.M.

Duluth, MN, USA

10/24/08

Dr. Peter Emily

Peter Emily International Veterinary Dental Foundation
1051 Independence St.

Lakewood, CO 80215

Dear Dr. Emily,
Please accept my sincere thanks for your assistance with the Lake Superior Zoo’s
Siberian tiger Ussuri. The keepers report to me that he is now even friskier than usual.

I’m certain he was in chronic pain before you repaired his tooth.

I strongly encourage you to write a book about your life experiences. With your
knowledge and travels, you have plenty of fascinating and inspiring stories to share.

Again, thank you so much for coming to Duluth and helping our tiger. It was an absolute
delight to meet you, and a special treat to meet one of the famous names in modern
veterinary medicine.




